Dear Friends, 

April’s here!  Another year that Spring brings a feeling of renewal and refresh.  April is one of our favorite times of year here at [STORE]. This year seems even better for some reason, maybe because of the continued progress past the worst of Covid and everything involved with it.  

These times of year often inspire our creative side.  You may look around and decide you just can’t vacuum the same old carpet one more time.  Well, we’re here to help. If you haven’t been in to [STORE] to look around in a while, you might be amazed at the variety of flooring options we offer. Carpeting, hardwood, vinyl, tile – there are plenty of choices, but that doesn’t mean they’re all equally right for your home. Our design specialists will work with you to learn about your needs, and help you find the right flooring choice for your home. 

Whatever your flooring needs, we’re always happy to have people checking out the Neighborhood Advisor. We hope you have a wonderful April, and we’ll see you again next month!

Your friend, 

[OWNER]
